MID-PACIFIC INSTITUTE

May 20, 2005

Bobby Newman

Narconon Hawaii

1130 N. Nimitz Hwy. Ste. C-230
Honoulu, HI 96817

Dear Bobby, Bobby, and JT,

I am writing to thank you so much for being a part of our school, and participating in our
Health curriculum this semester. The teachers found your presentations very
informational and current. The students’ responses were also very positive. We really felt
that they spoke from the heart in the short essays that they wrote about your program.

I hope we can continue this next year, by having you return to the Health classes, as well
as by doing presentations to different grade levels. Because it was so late in the year once
we were in contact, it was very difficult to put in any other special programs at the end of
a very busy school year.

You do a great service and the people of Hawaii will definitely benefit from you being
here.

Again, thank you very much for coming to Mid-Pacific Institute.

Sincerely

ie Halpern
Director of Student Services
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